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District 13-OH5 Cabinet Meeting
USA/Canada Forum Report

Governor Mike,

It’s time to think about the 2019 USA/Canada Leadership Forum. It will be in Spokane, Washington this year
and brochures are out. I hope to have a flyer in the next newsletter and encourage everyone to attend. It’s a
great time and a lot of great leadership courses.

Lion can register to attend on line at https://lionsforum.org/.

Ohio Lions will continue with the Form Auction to be held at the State Convention. They will continue with
the auction every year utilizing the funds for different activities throughout Ohio as designated.

Get your auction items to PDG Bill Christensen, or at least let him know you have an item for the auction at
next year’s State Convention in May. You can contact PDG Bill at lionbill@insight.rr.com or 614-837-1851.

If anyone has any questions please don’t hesitate to let me know.

Yours in Lionism,

Lion 1VDG Jackie Christensen
USA/Canada Forum District Representative
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